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FSCA Press Release       7 November 2018 

 

FSCA’s Correction regarding public warning against Pieter Davis 

 

On 24 October 2018 the Financial Sector Conduct Authority (FSCA) issued a media 

release warning the public to exercise caution when dealing with Pieter Davis, an 

individual who purported to be representing Plus Plan Investment, an authorised financial 

services provider (FSP 2234). 

 

Please be advised that this warning was not against Mr Pieter Davis, a key individual of 

Edge Capital (Pty) Ltd (FSP 882), which is an authorised financial services provider. 

 

We reiterate that consumers who wish to conduct financial services with anyone should 

check with the FSCA if that person/institution is authorized to render such services, and 

also confirm the type of service they are authorised to provide.  

 

Our contact details are 0800 110 443 (toll free), or www.fsca.co.za 
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